
May 2017

RE: 2003 MDX
NHTSA Recall 15V-045

I M P O R T A N T

• Your vehicle is included in a safety recall and should have the recall service done as
soon as possible.

• Any authorized Acura dealer will perform the recall service at no charge to you.

VIN: <VIN>

Dear <FirstName/LastName>:

What is the reason for this notice?

Our records indicate that a SAFETY RECALL has not been completed on this vehicle; refer to the address card for
the affected VIN. In certain 2003 Acura MDX vehicles, there is a potential failure with the SRS electronic control unit,
which may cause an airbag to deploy without a crash. An airbag that inadvertently deploys while the vehicle is in
motion may distract the driver, increasing the risk of a crash.

What will Acura do?

Call any authorized Acura dealer and make an appointment to have your vehicle’s SRS electronic control unit
replaced at no cost to you.

If you have questions

If you have any questions about this notice, or you need assistance locating a dealer, you may contact Acura Client
Relations at 1-888-234-2138. You may also find this information at www.myAcura.com.

We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause you.

Sincerely,

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Acura Automobile Division

NOTICE: If this is a leased vehicle, please forward this notice to the lessee.

FOR DEALER USE ONLY: REFERENCE SVC BULLETIN #15-011 JN7
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